
 

 

 

 

CITY CLERK REPORT 

 
Reporting Period: August 5, 2022 – September 2, 2022 

 Prepared By: Monique Baker, City Clerk 

Date: September 2, 2022 

 

COVID-19 
 

Reviewing, approving travel and sending out quarantine logs each plane day and each day travelers are 

due to get of quarantine. Scheduling housing for the people that request housing to quarantine at.  

 

 

COMMUNITY 

 

The Primary elections were held on August 16, 2022. There was a total of 69 votes at the Polls and 2 

absentee votes.  

 

The City Council elections will be held on October 4, 2022 from 8 am – 8 pm in the Rec Hall. 

Community members can file candidacy forms starting on August 15, 2022 until September 16, 2022 at 

noon. All new candidates must file a Public Official Financial Disclosure (POFD) at the time filing a 

Candidacy form.  

 

The Labor Day picnic is scheduled for Sunday, September 4th at 1 PM. I was able to go shopping for 

the BBQ items while I was in Anchorage. Thank you to all the volunteers for making this possible!  
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